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MEMORANDUM
TO: Kandi McCorkel

Development Review Coordinator

FROM: Todd Crosby, P.E. yé/

Assistant County Engineer
DATE: February 8, 2024

SUBJECT: Customer Appreciation

Staff has received the following voice mail from Mr. Jim Moyle, Vice President of Land
Acquisition & Development of LGl Home commending you :

“Just wanted to tell you how much you are appreciated. Thank you so much for getting
Jimmy out there. Hopefully we’ll get everything good, we have got a couple things we are
taken care of actually prior to the maintenance expiration, and were getting the contractor
out there. Hopefully we got everything in and still need to get Alan from zoning out there but
| know that is not in your control and get him looking at the right phase and have this thing
signed off and taken to the BOCC, | want to thank you, thank you, thank you, thank you to
let you know your appreciated. Hope you have a great weekend. Take care.”

| am extending our sincere appreciation for all your efforts and hard work, contributions, and
efforts to assist our customers. A copy of this memorandum will be placed in your personnel file
for future reference.

/jma

cc: J. Scott Herring, P.E., Director of Public Works/County Engineer
Human Resources Personnel File



